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The project Water Matters – "Increasing 
knowledge on the importance of Good 
status of Water Bodies", returns to 
Santorini!  
 
This awareness campaign funded by “Water 
Management” Program of the EEA Grants 
(European Economic Area of the Financial 
Mechanism 2014-2021) with the Ministry of 
Environment and Energy acting as Program 
Operator, will visit the island for second time 
from 13-19 November 2023. 
 
During the visit, the project team will organise 
several hands-on activities with the students of 
Santorini and Thirasia, as well as interesting 
events for the public. Specifically, a workshop will 
be held in DAPPOS hall in Karterados on 18 

November (18:30-20:30), where the results of the project will be presented and the Norwegian 
partners will give examples of good practices for sustainable water management in their country. 
  
For more information please visit the project website : https://water-matters.hcmr.gr/, or contact 
Roula Andriopoulou (roulan@hcmr.gr, mobile: 6947203487) and HCMR Educational Unit 
(education@hcmr.gr, tel: +302291076317).  

 
It may be noted that the grants of the three Donor Countries (Iceland, Liechtenstein and Norway), 
through the 2014-2021 EEA MF, contribute to the achieving of the general objectives for: 
(a) Reducing economic and social inequalities in the European Economic Area and 
(b) Strengthening bilateral relations between Iceland/Liechtenstein/Norway and the beneficiary 
countries. 
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